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03-23-2021 
 
Dear Legislators, 
 

On behalf of the faith community I serve, the community that surrounds this congregation and 
Keystone Community Services, I implore you to support the $3 Million dollar funding request 
from Keystone Community Services to renovate and equip a new community food site to 
support Ramsey County residents. 
 
Keystone is this congregation’s #1 provider of food, and family crisis services to those in this 
communit. Since the loss of their Roseville location they have been working – innovatively, 
resourcefully and frugally – to provide direct services from mobile food trucks, while lacking a 
centralized distribution site to support this model for service and outreach.  Your approval of 
this $3 Million funding request will enable them to better serve and grow their services while 
serving over 40,000 local residents in their first year, and help to make their ongoing work 
sustainable for years to come. 
 
Mary McKeown, the President of Keystone writes, “With an investment of $3M from the state 
and an additional investment of $3.5M from community foundations, businesses and donors, 
this site will support 40,000 people in its first year of operations.  The need for this new site is 
more urgent than ever as we predict an exponential increase in the need for food resources into 
the future, at least through 2021. The economic situation brought on by COVID-19 has 
destabilized many low-income households and free food resources will be needed for many 
months to come.” 
 
You already know the truth of her statements and are familiar with the hunger and crisis needs 
of the greater community.  Como Park Lutheran Church has partnered with Keystone for more 
than 25 years and we are excited about this particular opportunity to strengthen our involvement 
and volunteer engagement through Keystone’s development of a new site to better serve the 
Ramsey County communities.   
 
There are undoubtedly many funding proposals vying for your attention, but this one deserves 
your special laser-like focus.  Keystone has an 80 year history of competent leadership, 
innovation, resourcefulness, and impact in delivering direct services to those in need, but they 
need your support to transform these services for the 21st century post-pandemic world.  Please 
support this important coalition of food shelf providers and Keystone Community Services with 
a onetime investment to ensure that food resources are available to those who need them.  It 
will be a vote that you can look back on with pride, for decades to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Pastor Martin R. Ericson, serving Como Park Lutheran Church. 
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